FALLBROOK UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

Special Board of Trustees Meeting

Special Meeting - International Baccalaureate (IB) Visit

April 16, 2020

Via Teleconferencing

The Board of Trustees of the Fallbrook Union High School District met in Special Session on Thursday, April 16, 2020 via teleconferencing through a Zoom Meeting due to COVID 19.

CALL TO ORDER

The Special Meeting was called to order by Ms. Lita Tabish at 8:15 a.m.

Flag Salute

Roll Call

Trustees

Diane Summers, President - Absent Lita Tabish, Vice President-Present ELana Sterling, Clerk - Absent Lee De Meo, Trustee-Present Sharon Koehler, Trustee-Present

Superintendent

Ilsa Garza-Gonzalez - Present

IB Visit and Review

Representatives from the International Baccalaureate (IB) Team met with Board Members, Superintendent, Administrators and Coordinators to discuss the IB program for Fallbrook High School. There was opportunity for staff and board members to express the benefits of this program for Fallbrook High School students and highlight what is currently in place while answering questions from the IB Team

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business to come before the Board, the Special Meeting of April 16, 2020 was adjourned at 8:45 a.m. by Ms. Tabish.

Ilsa Garza-Gonzalez, Superintendent

Lita Tabish Vice President of the Board